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July 2023

Dear Class of 2024 Families:

Welcome to your Senior Year of High School! The faculty, staff, and administration look forward
to seeing you walk through our doors for your last first day of high school on Monday, August
21st.

We are hosting a Senior Orientation to welcome and support all senior students. Orientation
will be held on Tuesday, August 15th from 1:00pm-3:00pm. Students should report to the
Auditorium to start the day. During orientation, students will Complete the Common Application,
Link Common Application to SchooLinks, Request Recommendation Letters, and Review
Senior Timeline.

Please remember the following for orientation:

e This is a student only function.

e Students should bring their iPad to orientation.

e After orientation, students will have the opportunity to schedule an appointment with their
counselor if needed.

If your student cannot attend orientation or you have questions regarding the afternoon, please
contact Katie Davis, Division Head of Student Services and Career Pathways, at
kdavis@ridgenet.org or 708-697-6311.

We look forward to seeing you back at Ridgewood!
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Eric Lasky

Principal



